Brandon Johnson Department of Police * City of Chicago Larry Snelling
Mayor 3510 S. Michigan Avenue ¢ Chicago, Illinois 60653 Superintendent of Police

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
January 10, 2024

Deborah Witzburg

Inspector General

City of Chicago Inspector General
740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 200
Chicago, lllinois 60654

Reference: Log Number 2023-0004935

Dear Inspector General Witzburg:

On November 7, 2023, the Bureau of Internal Affairs (BIA) submitted a letter to the Office of
Inspector General requesting assistance in the investigation of Log Number 2023-0004935, which
consists of a list of active Chicago Police Department members who allegedly are members of the
Oath Keepers.

Subsequent to the request, the OIG presented the BIA with a list of questions in order to obtain a
better understanding of how the investigative team would be structured and the overall
administration of the investigation. The Bureau of Internal Affairs provided a response to the
questions on December 6, 2023.

Due to the nature of the allegations contained within Log Number 2023-0004935, as well as the
time that has elapsed since its initiation, the Undersigned is respectfully inquiring as to the OIG's
determination on BIA's request. We look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Respectfully,

anda L. |alley
hief
Bureau of Internal Affairs
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